
November 4, 2022 
 

Dear Students, 
 
 

President 
 
 

Notice：Cancellation of classes for the farewell memorial service for Doctor Emeritus 
INAMORI Kazuo 

 
We would like to hold a farewell memorial service for Doctor Emeritus INAMORI Kazuo 
remembering the Anniversary of his passing. On this day, we will cancel the classes*. 
*Some classes will be held as usual. Please refer to the information from the administration 
office of your faculty or graduate school and Center for General Education. Also, regarding 
the substitute classes, you shall follow their instructions. 
 
Since graduating from Kagoshima University, Doctor Emeritus INAMORI had been its most 
passionate supporter. Students will have the opportunity to attend the farewell service so 
that they can offer their condolences to Dr. Inamori. If you wish to attend, please make sure 
you read and follow what is prescribed in the note below.  
 
Date: Monday, December 19, 2022 
Time: 1:00 PM ~3:00 PM 
Venue: Student Community Plaza in Korimoto Campus 
 
Note: 
・We will ask participants to offer flowers* in this ceremony. Please come dressed in 
subdued colored clothes and wear a mask. 
*We will prepare flowers, please refrain from bringing any. 
・We will set up an exhibition honoring his accomplishments. We ask that you visit but not 
congregate there. 
・We regret to inform you that we will not accept any offerings of incense, flowers, or 
offerings and telegrams of condolences. 
・Please refrain from participation if you are feeling unwell on the day (e.g. fever, cough). 
 


